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Maia,

We have decided that we would like to locate the sculpture in the concrete
circle area by the pavilion. We are thrilled to have the opportunity to be in
the heart of the park.

Attached you'll find the latest version of sculpture. We feel that this
location calls for a shift in the colors in order to come alive in the large
concrete area.

We are also recommending as our first choice for the space currently filled
with rocks to be grass. Indicated in the sketch as the solid green. If the
area can not be grass then we would recommend astro turf. The grass
adds contrast to the base of the sculpture and speaks best with our
concept of a tree. The small, yellow circular pad underneath the sculpture
will be the concrete that we need for support. We will buy the lights if the
park can run the electrical to the space.

Please let us know next steps with the parks to confirm the location and if
our plan is doable.

We look forward to your response.

Our best, John and Mary
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